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Towing of 2 Fish Farm Cages from il-Bajja ta' San Pawl to ir-Ramla tac-Cirkewwa 

  
  
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that 2 fish farm cages with a 

diameter of 50m diameter each will be towed from near il-Moll tal-Fekruna to ir-Ramla tac-Cirkewwa 

on Friday 21st April 2017. 

The towing will be carried out by the vessel GANG PIL LEE, leaving Il-Moll tal-Fekruna at 0800 hours 

and arrive at ir-Ramla tac-Cirkewwa at 1500 hours. 

The cages will then be placed in the following centred approximate position,  

 
  Latitude (N)   Longitude (E) 
 
  35°58’.949   014°19’.634 
 
together with the fish farm cages mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No. 22 of 2017. 

 
The cages will have navigation lights flashing yellow on the outer side. 
 
All vessels and bathers are warned to keep well clear and maintain a safe distance from the cages.  
 
Mariners are to note the above and navigate with caution and slow speed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chart Affected: BA 211, 2537, 2538 


